CO-VID 19 UPDATE March 24, 2020
Please click on Pastoral Letters in the Bulletin Section for updates
from Archbishop Mulhall and Father Shawn Hughes, Rector
 
All week-day and weekend Masses are cancelled until further notice.
The  Cathedral has been closed until further notice as per the directive from the Ontario Government.
Let us pray for one another during this extraordinary time of anxiety and suffering.
God bless you all,
Father Shawn J. Hughes, 
Rector
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